This year, SEES will once again be teaming up with Change for Children benefiting the Children's Hospital
Foundation. Students can help me reach a goal of raising $5,000 towards supporting Children's Hospital of
Richmond at VCU. Over 60,000 children receive care at Children's Hospital of Richmond each year. Since
2013, the Haircut Challenge has raised nearly $50,000 for charity!

How to help: The homeroom in 5th-8th grade that raises the most donations will receive the grand prize of
cutting Mr. Maher’s hair in any style they choose on Monday, May 16th! The homeroom that raises the most
donations in Pre-K-4th and 5th-8th will win a pizza and popsicle party. Also, EVERY homeroom that raises

$500 or more will receive a popsicle party!

You may donate online through Sunday, May 15th, with the winning classes announced the morning of May
16th. No donation is too large or too small. 100% of the money collected will go to the Children's Hospital
Foundation. Online donations can be made HERE and please make sure to indicate which homeroom

your child is in.

Please send all questions to cmaher@seeschool.com and visit chfrichmond.org for more information.

Thank you and God Bless,
Mr. Chris Maher

"Children's Hospital Foundation helps ensure that these children continue to have world class pediatric health care close to
home, right here in Central Virginia. Children and families come to us from Virginia, across the U.S., and often from out of
the country. We cover nearly every pediatric health care need under the sun--from casts to cancer--from simple to

complex--we do everything in our power to give kids a shot at a healthy future." --chfrichmond.org


https://seescuts4kids22.givesmart.com/
https://chfrichmond.org/

